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Comments: I believe the project would cause undue stress to the local wildlife and drastically diminish the beauty

of Holland Lake. Adding so many new cabins would require cutting down too many trees  and would reduce

important wildlife habitat. 

 

The Forest Service's mission and main goal should be conserving important wildlife habitat. This project opposes

that goal. This project is motivated by greed and not by wildlife conservation. 


